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> TO: Roger Marks, Chairman
> IEEE 802.16
> 
> FROM: Jamal Hamdani, President & CEO, Moseley
> and Member of the Board of Directors, BWIF
> 
> RE: Your letter of 17 November 2001 to Ender Ayanoglu
> 
> The BWIF Board of Directors has asked me to inform you that the BWIF would
> be happy for you to consider BWIF 1.0 as a standard for the 802.16
> standardization process.  
> 
> As you are well aware, the BWIF 1.0 is a well-documented specification
> covering OFDM, PHY, and the DOCSIS MAC.  Silicon is currently available
> for this specification, and numerous vendors have products in the
> marketplace supporting this specification.  Please let us know how best we
> can assist you.
> 
> With best regards,
> Jamal Hamdani
> 
> 
> 
> ------------------------------------ 
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> Heide Johnson 
> Executive Assistant
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> Santa Barbara, CA  93117 
> Phone:  805-968-9621 
> Fax:  805-685-9638
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> E-mail: heide@moseleysb.com 


